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From:

Sent: Wednesday, 21 February 2018 12:22 PM

To: EPA RSD Forestry Strategic Regulation and Reform Mailbox

Subject: Submission: RFA review and extension 

I am writing in response to consultation on the NSW Regional Forest Agreements (RFAs) and to state my opposition 

to their renewal. The RFAs have failed to meet their aims and instead during their 20 years: 

Please conserve our bush. Other countries have been greatly denuded of their native forests, eg the U K and Nepal, 

and I cherish our bush and all that grows and lives in it, it regenerates me, a wild place to walk and take in, and there 

are the wild flowers, birds, lizards. I love it. I wold like the native bush to be available for others too wherever we 

happen to be living. 

I am sure you forestry people and hopefully you politicians who are responsible for looking after our forests know all 

the reasons why forests are so important to our human habitat. 

Please care for our forests/ bushland. 

Helen Coltman,  

I confirm that my submission does not contain sensitive information and can be published in full on the Environment 

Protection Authority and/or the Department of Primary Industries website. 

I understand that the Environment Protection Authority, Department of Primary Industries and/or the independent 

reviewer may contact me about my submission. 

Yours sincerely, Helen Coltman  

 




